PUBLIC HEARING
STERLING VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
STERLING, NEBRASKA

The Sterling Village Board of Trustees held a public hearing on Tuesday, February 14, 2017 at 7:00 P.M.  Chairman Peterson called the meeting to order and trustees answering call were:  Dennis Heusman, Bill Moss, and Steve Lempka.  Absent:  Andy Thies.  Others present:  Audrey Keebler, Les Agena, Spencer Pagel, Jennifer and Phil Vermeer, Doug Schmidt, Ann Wickett, Laurie Saathoff, Joe Pella, John and Mckayla Moss, Roger Moss, Owen Killham, Ashley and Sean Moss, Roger Huls, Vane Rengstorf, Tim Norris and Ed Ehmen.  Chairman Peterson acknowledged the Open Meetings Act and location on the north wall of the Sterling Fire Hall.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The purpose of the meeting was to hold a public hearing on the adoption of a long range plan for a One-year and Six-year Street Improvement Program.  Owen Killham, Olsson Associate representative, reviewed the projects as presented on the plan.  The one-year plan was changed to add Atchison from Greenwood to Sterling Avenue and College Avenue and Central Avenue from Washington to Main. There was also discussion of having someone come down and discuss state right of ways on Washington and Depot Streets. 
